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804-935-8531
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February 6, 2018

SUBMITTED VIA IBFS
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Swisstok Telnet USA Inc.’s Notice of Surrender of International Section 214
Certificate and Authorization
FCC Case Number: ITC–214-20160404-00137
FRN: 831070

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Swisstok Telnet USA Inc (“Swisstok”), please accept this letter as notice of
Swisstok’s surrender of its International Section 214 Certificate and Authorization, which was
granted in connection with File Number ITC-214-20160404-00137 (DA No. 17-559).

Swisstok has never had any customers, and does not provide any communications or VoIP-
related services, and therefore Swisstok has no customers to notify of its surrender of its
Authorization. Accordingly, Swisstok respectfully asks that this request to surrender be granted
as soon as practicable.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Alexander Eroshenko, CEO

________________________________

cc: Bermel Paz, USDOJ (via email at Bermel.Paz@usdoj.gov)
Richard Sofield, USDOJ (via email at Richard.Sofield2@usdoj.gov)
Deborah Wheeler, USDOJ (via email at Deborah.Wheeler@usdoj.gov)
Elisabeth Poteat, USDOJ (via email at Elisabeth.Poteat@usdoj.gov)
Adrienne McNeil, FCC (via email at Adrienne.McNeil@fcc.gov)


